
PAM WALTON
producer director editor

September 1, l989

Dear Don,

I'm writing to let you know that KTEH, Channel 54 in San Jose, has
rescheduled "Out in Suburbia" after a badly botched broadcast last May.
They broadcast it with only half the sound I.

This time they've given me two very good times: Monday, October 9 at
9:30 PM and Wednesday, October I I at 6:30 PM. October 1 l, as l‘m
sure you know, is national Coming Out Day, so they've made up for their
mistakes. Also, I wonder if you're aware that "Out in Suburbia" was voted
Best Documentary at the SF Lesbian and Gay International Film Festival
this summer and that it will be featured in the Film Arts Festival in SF on
November 3.

Would you make an announcement of those days and times to High Tech
Gays? I appreciate as much publicity as I can get.

Thanks very much,
//
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